
                    

 

SNOW & ICE REMOVAL:  

Please help keep our streets and Sidewalks clear of snow and Ice. By ordinance 

Front, Corner and Side yard sidewalks must be cleared by the owner, Agent, or 

occupant.  Vehicles should not be parked on the road during a snow and until snow 

removal is completed.  If parked on the roadway, remember to observe the 

ODD & EVEN Parking Rule according to house numbers. For downtown 

sidewalks, it is the property owner/occupant’s responsibility to make sure 

the sidewalks are cleared. 
 

ODD days of the month park on 

the odd side of the street 

EVEN days of the month park 

on the Even side of the street 
 

 

6-3-2: DESIGNATION OF PEDESTRIAN SAFETY ROUTES (Ord., 2015-10-

26(A), 10-26-2015):  
 

 

STREET ROUTE      DIRECTION  
Navaho from Illini to Nokomis     South side of street  

Comanche (Route 30) from Illini to Nokomis   North and south side of street  

Comanche (Route 30) Nokomis to Shabbona Rd South side of street  

Cherokee from Illini to Shabbona Road    North side of street  

Illini from Navaho to Comanche (Route 30)   West side of street  

Nokomis from Navaho to Cherokee    West side of street  

Shabbona Road from Cherokee (Route 30)   East side of street to High School Drive  
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                                                                                 Reminders  
• Shabbona Farmers Market ends the 3rd Saturday of October. Please come out and support the 

vendors before the market is done for the season.  

• Plastic Bags For Benches:  Thank you to all for donating your plastic bags.  We were able to earn 5 
benches.  Unfortunately, Trex has made changes and we will no longer be participating in this 
program.  

Utility Bill Payments are due by 6pm on Monday, October 30th. 

If needed, payment arrangements may be made by contacting 

Village Treasurer Cindy Barnes at 815-824-2771 by October 25th. 
 

There are 3 ways you can pay your Utility Bill—payments 

may be mailed, paid online, or put in drop box at Village Office. 



Halloween Happenings 

 
 

FLEWELLIN MEMORIAL LIBRARY WILL BE OPEN UNTIL 7PM FOR TRICK-OR-TREATERS 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 

1. Totes need to be curbside by 6AM to guarantee pickup. 

2. All household trash outside of carts must be bagged 

3. There is a limit of only ONE bulk item per week.  (Bulk Items: Household items such as chairs, 

tables, beds, mattresses, which are too large for tote). If you should have more bulk items, or need 

an extra tote, please contact Northern Illinois Disposal 1-800-930-7321 to make appropriate 

arrangements.  This would be at your expense. 
 

Please note that YARD WASTE pick up is part of our contract with Northern Illinois Disposal. If 

you burn yard waste, please be considerate of your neighbors and the amount of smoke going towards them.  
 

YARD WASTE: 
1.   Your yard waste should be put out for NI Disposal on Fridays, from April – November.   

2.   If you should have larger tree limbs or brush, you may call the Public Works Department at 815-

824-2127 to arrange for the dump truck to be parked at your residence for you to load.  Once 

loaded, call them back and they will pick up the loaded truck. 

3. You may also take yard waste up to the Public Works building at 206 S. Blackhawk Street and put it 

into the large dumpster on the south side of the building, marked Yard Waste. 
 

RECYCLING: All recycling is to be loose in the tote.  It can not be in any plastic bags inside the tote.  This 

makes it “contaminated” and causes the entire truck to be sent to the garbage dump.  Also, NO shredded 

paper in recycling, shredded paper goes into the garbage tote. 
  

LEAF PICKUP by the Village:  Beginning in October, leaves are to be piled between the sidewalk and the 

curb, so that the Village Public Works department can drive down the street and vacuum them up.  Please do 

not pile them around the fire hydrants, utility poles or guide wires.  Please make sure that you are piling 

ONLY LEAVES.  No sticks or pumpkins.  These can cause damage to the equipment. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Community Grief Support Group 
A Community Grief Support Group gathers every 2nd and 4th Wednesday of each month at 7pm. This is a 

community-based group, holding its meetings at the Hinckley First United Methodist Church in Hinckley. 

This group is for any and all individuals who have experienced the loss of a loved one.  Some are newly 

grieving; some have been living with grief for decades.  Some have lost a parent, some a partner and some a 

child.  Our circumstances may be different, but the loss we feel is real.  Please feel free to join at any or all of 

the upcoming meetings. Meetings are always free of charge. 

Please feel free to reach out with questions or comments at lbbhealthandwellness@gmail.com or call/text 815-

520-0026.                                                                 

REMINDERS: Totes must be Removed from Streets and Sidewalks by end of pick-up day.  

➢ Upcoming Holiday trash pickup date: Saturday after Thanksgiving.  As of now, pick 

up remains on Friday the week of Christmas and New Years.     
➢ Yard Waste Pickup ends the last Friday of November 2023 for the season and resumes the 

first Friday of April 2024   

Garbage, Recycling and Yard Waste 
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